
 
 
Kane County Announces the Kane Vax Hub Will Stay Open Through January 

December 16, 2021 – Kane County Health Department (KCHD), in cooperation with the Kane 
County Board, is working to keep the Kane Vax Hub in Batavia open through January.  

“I’m pleased that the Kane County Vax center will continue its operations through the end of 
January and grateful for the assistance from IEMA and the State of Illinois to provide 
vaccinations for our citizens,” said Kane County Board Chairwoman Corinne Pierog.  “The Kane 
County Board is fully committed to ensuring the site is easily accessible and encourages 
individuals and families to utilize it as the pandemic surges.”  

Check KaneVax.org for vaccination appointment availability. 

KCHD has identified more than ninety Kane County community partners that also provide 
COVID-19 vaccine. An updated list is available online at KaneHealth.com. 

Businesses and community organizations can request a vaccination clinic at their site thru the 
Illinois Department of Public Health at https://dph.illinois.gov/covid19/vaccinationclinics.html. 

For additional information and current updates about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at 
KaneHealth.com or call the health department at 630-208-3801 and select the COVID line. 
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